21 October 1954

Major James C. Moore, Jr. Headquarters Air Command and Staff School Maxwell Air Force Base, Alabama

Dear Major Moore:

Thank you for your letter of 12 October 1954. Since you would like to have the information I mentioned in my preceding letter, despite cancellation of your lecture, I suggest that you write a letter addressed to the Director, Mational Security Agency requesting, for official use in your school library, a copy of a document entitled "War Secrets in the Ether," Parts I, II, and III, by Wilhelm F. Flicks. You may, if you wish, mark the letter for my attention. The classification of the document is "FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY" but it is replete with information which you could use, if necessary, in a non-classified lecture.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN Special Assistant